UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
NORTHERN DISTRICT OF ALABAMA
1800 Fifth Avenue North
Birmingham, AL 35203

Request for Quotation
Lease 19 Parking Spaces in Downtown Birmingham

Purchasing Agent: Kristy Cobb
Telephone: (205)714-4014
Date of Solicitation: Tuesday, July 22, 2025

Date for Receipt of Quotes: Tuesday, August 5, 2025

The U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the Northern District of Alabama is seeking quotes
to lease approximately 19 parking spaces in downtown Birmingham, Alabama.
The special requirement is that the parking needs to be within a one block radius
of 1800 Fifth Avenue North, Birmingham, Alabama 35203. These spaces are
needed for 12 months beginning September 1, 2025-August 30, 2026.

Special Notes:
This is a request for OPEN MARKET PRICING.

All quotes must be received by Tuesday, August 5, 2025, at 12:00 PM (CST).
Quotations can be emailed to kristy cobb@alnb.uscourts.gov.

For additional information or clarification concerning the RFQ, please contact
Kristy Cobb at the email address above.

Questions concerning the RFQ must be submitted in writing to Kristy Cobb at the
above listed email address by Monday, July 28, 2025.

Answers to all questions will be provided to all vendors by Wednesday, July 30,
2025.





